
   

  

 

The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational
and instructive monthly gatherings.

Be Happy and paint more!
WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more
information about the Watauga Valley Art League please contact  Judy Cable (805)

896-3931  or email us at WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com
***Dues for 2022: Suspended by the WVAL Board due to COVID but will accept

donations***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format and can be
downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

*****For the safety of all attending Watauga Valley Art League events;  all events
will comply with all Covid-19 mitigation measures outlined by the CDC, the State of

Tennessee and Sycamore Shoals State Park Guidelings.*****
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WVAL Membership Meeting
November 28, 2021

Jonesborough Visitor Center

The next WVAL General Membership Meeting will be November 28, 2021 at the
Jonesborough Visitor Center, 117 Boone Street in Jonesborough.  This will be our
Annual Christmas Potluck and painting cards for shut ins.

November, 2021

Hi Everyone, I can’t believe Nov is already here.  As the weather cools, it makes
for good days to stay inside and paint.  Have a hot drink of choice, for me; it’s hot
chocolate with marshmallows.  We had a wonderful time at our October meeting
with a successful silent auction, had a new member joined at the meeting and
she was our guest speaker. Welcome Nash Acuna.  Looking forward to seeing
everyone  in  November.  We  will  have  our  Christmas  Potluck  while  painting
Christmas Cards and vote on 2022 Board members.  Our committee has been
working on making this a great time. Bring your painting supplies and a side dish.
This year the Christmas Cards will  be going to The Waters in Roan Mountain.
The League will provide the blank cards and some acrylic and w/c paints. 

mailto:WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com
http://www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com/


Sunday, October 24, 1:30 pm.....WVAL General Membership Meeting, Jonesborough Visitor Center Auditorium 
Monday, November 1, 11:30 am.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe 
Sunday November 21 to Sunday December 5.....Christmas Show
Sunday November 21 1:30 pm.....Meet the Artist Reception
Sunday, November 28, 1:30 pm....WVAL General Membership Meeting, Jonesborough Visitor Center Auditorium
Monday, December 6 11:30 am.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe



2022 Watauga Valley Art League Voting Ballot.  
(If you choose to write-in a name, be sure to talk to that person to make sure they are willing to fill that

position prior to writing-in their name. To vote for the person whose name is printed on the ballot,
place a check mark to the left of name of the person. To vote for a person not named on the ballot, write
in their name in the blank space.  Only vote for one person in each category. Only vote once, either by

mail or in-person at our Nov. monthly meeting)

President:
Write in Name _____________________________________

President Elect:
______ Thomas Michael Gaetano

Write in Name _____________________________________

Vice President for Exhibits:
______ Judy O’Hara

Write in Name _____________________________________

Vice President for Programs:
______ Wayne Ritchie

Write in Name _____________________________________

Recording Secretary:
______ Sunny Tanner

Write in Name _____________________________________

Treasurer:
______ Elton O’Hara

Write in Name _____________________________________

Member Advocate:
______ Mabe Collins Brown

Write in Name _____________________________________




